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We do not need to be adding ANY new taxes. Instead, our government officials need 

to be reigned in and stop their irresponsible spending habits. Stop being negligent 

and then creating new taxes to keep the cycle going. In 2024 we should never need a 

new tax to fund critical infrastructure programs. I oppose this tax proposal and any 

and all in the future. I will also never vote for anyone in this state who has shown that 

they are irresponsible with our money and/or does not uphold our constitution.  


